
Ways and Means 

Grand of New Mexico  

2019-2020 

Brothers and Sisters,  

This year we will be doing things a little different and I hope we can have fun with 

this. This year we will be doing little fundraisers at each meeting you have as a MOC 

Auxiliary and then our big fundraisers at each event that we have as a Grand. 

This month our first fundraiser is: 

1)  For every member that is wearing RED please pay $.50, and at the end of 

the meeting, please send a picture.  

2) If you last name begins with A-E, please pay $.50, and at the end of the 

meeting, please take a picture.  

This month you will provide two (2) pictures and please send all money to our Grand 

Treasurer Kandy Brazell. You can also give her all the money that you have raised at 

our first C of A. I am hoping that this will be something fun and just another way 

that we can raise a little more money. The picture you can send to me via text 

message or email.  

I can’t wait for this year and to see all the pictures. Let’s have a fun and adventurous 

year!   

Loyally,  

Danielle Garcia  

Ways and Means  

505-917-6660  

dgarciavfwa@gmail.com  
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